

## FreeNAS - Bug #26912

### Don't require reboot when adding additional DNS domains

11/29/2017 05:56 AM - Dru Lavigne

<b>Status:</b> Done	
<b>Priority:</b> Nice to have	
<b>Assignee:</b> William Grzybowski	
<b>Category:</b> Middleware	
<b>Target version:</b> 11.2-BETA1	
<b>Seen in:</b> 11.1-RC2	<b>Needs Merging:</b> No
<b>Severity:</b> New	<b>Needs Automation:</b> No
<b>Reason for Closing:</b>	<b>Support Suite Ticket:</b> n/a
<b>Reason for Blocked:</b>	<b>Hardware Configuration:</b>
<b>Needs QA:</b> No	<b>ChangeLog Required:</b> No
<b>Needs Doc:</b> No	
<b>Description</b>	
As of RC2, adding additional domains requires a reboot, which should not be required. See QA's note at <a href="https://redmine.ixsystems.com/issues/23544#change-151576">https://redmine.ixsystems.com/issues/23544#change-151576</a> .	
William: please load balance.	
<b>Related issues:</b>	
Related to FreeNAS - Feature #23544: Allow up to 6 additional domains in DNS ...	<b>Resolved</b> <b>04/24/2017</b>

#### Associated revisions

##### Revision 98892c11 - 12/28/2017 07:25 AM - William Grzybowski

fix(gui): sync nameservers if additional domains has changed

Ticket: #26912

##### Revision b604361b - 01/03/2018 04:04 AM - William Grzybowski

fix(gui): sync nameservers if additional domains has changed

Ticket: #26912

#### History

##### #1 - 11/29/2017 05:56 AM - Dru Lavigne

- Related to Feature #23544: Allow up to 6 additional domains in DNS search directive added

##### #2 - 11/29/2017 06:01 AM - William Grzybowski

- Status changed from Unscreened to Screened
- Priority changed from No priority to Nice to have
- Target version changed from 11.1-U1 to 11.2-BETA1

##### #3 - 01/03/2018 04:04 AM - William Grzybowski

- Status changed from Screened to Ready For Release

**#4 - 01/24/2018 01:08 PM - Dru Lavigne**

- Status changed from Ready For Release to Done
- Needs Doc changed from Yes to No
- Needs Merging changed from Yes to No

**#5 - 05/02/2018 05:39 AM - Dru Lavigne**

- Status changed from Done to Ready for Testing

**#6 - 06/11/2018 01:58 PM - Zackary Welch**

- Severity set to New
- Needs QA changed from Yes to No

I see no reboot necessary when adding additional domains. Seems fixed.

**#7 - 06/11/2018 03:48 PM - Dru Lavigne**

- Status changed from Ready for Testing to Done